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Rome, 2020 March 9          

 

 

  Dear Friends, 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

As you know, in Europe, and particularly in Italy, most public events are 

facing cancellations due to the global spread of coronavirus (COVID-19). 

Unfortunately, these includes also Medical Meeting, and our Roma CAPVT Mundi 

among them. 

 

As Program Chairman of the event, together with all my Collaborators and the 

Organizing Secretariat, I have to admit that there are no security conditions to 

organize the Meeting at present time, and therefore our appointment in May will be 

postponed to a later date. 

 

I think you all know how sadly I had to make this decision. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you again soon and to collaborate again in the near 

future, I send you my best personal regards, 

 

Francesco Speziale                                                                            
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